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SATURDAY         18th September: Vigil Masses 

Parish Church, Papworth Everard, CB23 3QN 

 17.00 Mass McCarthy family 

St Michael’s, Huntingdon 

 19.00 Mass Colin Watling + 

SUNDAY   19th September 

(LS) 09.00 Mass Magdalena Marcinczyk 

(LS) 11.00 Mass For the people of the Parish 

 15.30 Mass in Polish 

MONDAY  20th September:  

 St Andrew Kim Tae-gon & Companions 

(LS) 11.00 Funeral Mass: Peggy Gaston + 

TUESDAY  21st September: 

 St Matthew 

No Mass today  

WEDNESDAY 22nd September: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass John Cairns + 

THURSDAY   23rd September: 

 St Pius of Pietrelcina 

(LS) 09.30 Mass: Leonard & Nora Mitchell + 

(LS) 10.15 Midweek meditation 

FRIDAY  24th September: 

 Our Lady of Walsingham 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Private Intention 

 18.00 Syro-Malabar Mass 

SATURDAY   25th September: Feria 

 09.30 Mass 

 10.00 Confessions 

17.00 Mass: Vigil Mass.   Papworth 

19.00 Mass: Vigil Mass.  St Michael’s 
 

MANY THANKS to Fr Jim Kennedy for coming 

to say Mass for you all while I was on holiday. It 

is good to be back and to see you all again. 

Today we welcome Fr Andrew Neate who 

served in our parish as a deacon, some of you will 

remember him, he is now parish priest of 

Fakenham and is visiting for this Sunday. 

Your prayers are asked for: 

Our parishioners who are sick: George Aldridge, 

Rita Anan, Ellen Brown, Bridget Gaynor, Lisa 

Leader, Patrick Moore, Anne McGovern, Paul 

Reddington, Rosa Ruggiero, Fr Ivan Weston & 

Nina Wiktorowicz. May the Lord reach out his 

healing hand to them. 

For those whose anniversaries occur at this me: 

William Hartnett, Barry Smiley, Concetta Sansone, 

Ava Biccaregui, Rosanna Williams, James Tuck, 

Margaret Neate, James McDonald, Peter Walton, 

Martin Brennan, Bridget Roeguer and Kathleen 

Harrington. May they rest in peace. 

National Cycle of Prayer: during ordinary time 

from September to the feast of Christ the King you 

are asked to pray for the following intentions: the 

care of creation; the harvest; students & teachers; 

Home Mission Day; world Mission Day; prisoners 

& their families; all Victims of War & young 

people. 

If you are going into hospital, please let Fr Philip 

know so he can visit. We do not always get the 

names of patients & can miss people if you do 

not tell us where they are. Thank you. 

PARKING: please park in Riverside car park, 

across the road, not in the streets behind the church. 

BOOKING FOR SUNDAY MASS: although 

national restrictions are relaxed, we will continue 

to book for Mass & wear masks: please book via 

stmichaelsbooking@outlook.com before 18.00 

on Saturday. Please use this email address for 

booking for Mass only. Thank you. 
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JOURNEY IN FAITH: a programme to help to 

deepen our faith by looking at the Creed and the 

Sacraments will begin on Friday 1st October at 

19.00 in the Good Shepherd Room. This 

programme will be ideal for people who are 

thinking about becoming a Catholic or seeking 

adult baptism or adult confirmation but is also open 

to any who wish to learn a little more about their 

Catholic faith. If you have been thinking of 

becoming a Catholic for a while, maybe this is the 

time to do something about it, put the date in your 

diary and come along.  

Sunday Collection, 4/5th Sept 

Papworth Everard: £47.00 

Huntingdon:  £176.82 

Standing Orders £397.00 

Total   £620.82 

Thank you for your generous support of our 

parish community. 

 

Sunday Collections, 11/12th Sept 

Papworth Everard: £55.00 

Huntingdon:  £94.00 

Standing Orders £397.00 

Total   £546.00 

Thank you for your generous support of our 

parish community. 

The retiring collection for the Catholic 

Education Service came to £83.07. Thank you 

for your support. 

PARISH FEAST DAY: the feast of St Michael 

and All Angels is on Wednesday 29th September; 

as it is our feast day we will celebrate the feast on 

Sunday 26th September, please put the date in 

your diary. Hopefully, this year we will be able to 

have an international lunch in the garden. I hope 

you are planning for this parish event which will be 

next Sunday from 12.00. 

ALTAR SERVERS are invited to return to their 

ministry at the altar, it would be lovely to have you 

serving again. If you are not planning to continue 

serving and have an alb at home, please could you 

return it for someone else to use. Thank you. 

JOSIE ALDRIDGE: the family of Josie are 

having a memorial afternoon for her friends at 

Hartford Village Hall on Saturday 25th 

September from 1.00 – 3.00 pm. You are invited 

and welcome to go to share some memoires of 

Josie. The family will be there and will bring some 

of Josie’s jams & wool, donations for local 

charities in memory of Josie may be made. I hope 

many of you will attend, Josie was a great servant 

of our parish. 

CLEANERS THIS WEEK: members of the 

Syro-Malabar community Saturday 25th 

September.  Thank you. 

SUNDAY COLLECTION goes in the orange 

buckets near both of the doors of the church. 

 

May God’s blessing be with you and 

all your family this week. 

 

 

 

God, eternal shepherd, 
who govern your flock with unfailing care 

grant in your boundless fatherly love, 
a pastor for your Church 

who will please you by his holiness, 
and to us show watchful care. 

Through our Lord Jesus Christ, your Son, 
who lives & reigns with you in the unity of 
the Holy Spirit, God, for ever & ever. Amen 

Our Lady of Walsingham, pray for us 
St Felix, pray for us 

All holy martyrs & saints of East Anglia 
pray for us. 


